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Plunderer, Vol. 4
With only minutes to stop the Moby-Dick from crashing down on
Yokohama, Atsushi encounters his nemesis, Akutagawa! However, the faceoff turns into a three-man battle when Fitzgerald enters the fray. Can
Atsushi and Akutagawa counter the Guild leader's extravagant ability
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in time to stop the white whale's descent?!!--EndFragment--

Accomplishments of the Duke's Daughter Vol. 5
Having been kicked out of the orphanage, a despairing young man by the
name of Atsushi Nakajima rescues a strange man from a suicide
attempt--Osamu Dazai. Turns out that Dazai is part of an armeddetective agency staffed by individuals whose supernatural powers take
on a literary bent!

Bungo Stray Dogs, Vol. 17
As Isaac and Miria prepare to leave the city, they discover their
friend could be in danger! Meanwhile, Szilard finally catches up to
Maiza Read the latest installment of the manga adaptation of Ryohgo
Narita's BACCANO!

Deception
Atsushi-his confidence shot thanks to Q's mental assault-is finally
caught by the Guild, due to Fitzgerald's sheer physical might and
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Alcott's abilities. Q, left to his own devices, turns his eyes toward
his next target-Lovecraft, a Guild skill user shrouded in mystery.
Soon, the Guild's scheming turns the promised land of Yokohama into a
sea of flames-and Atsushi is forced to stand strong once more!
!--EndFragment--

The Last Dream Keeper
Though Kaho and Kanade break up due to Kanade's own immaturity, the
fifth grader soon realizes just how precious Kaho is to him. Which
leads to the completely mature actions of chasing her home, serenading
her with piano-accompanied love songs, and even making an emergency
marriage proposal?! Surely the age gap between the two means marriage
is impossible--but Kaho and Kanade tentatively exchange vows!
Meanwhile, it seems like a new threat is waiting to test the young
couple's relationship--and that busty high school girl and devilish
college student are at the center of it!

Bungo Stray Dogs
Their war with the Guild may be over-and the truce with the Port Mafia
Page 3/25

File Type PDF Bungo Stray Dogs Vol 17 Bungo Stray Dogs 17
still stands-but the Armed Detective Agency remains as busy as ever,
with both Atsushi and Kunikida forced to confront their dangerous
pasts. Soon, the agency is making contact with an ex-member to
investigate the mysterious group that hacked into the Moby-Dick, but
no one can predict where this rabbit hole will lead!--EndFragment--

Wild Geese
At the Sakuraba Estate, Maria and Shin discover the estate has been
attacked by vampires. Meanwhile, hoping to rouse the immortal Yzak
from his coma, Mary imbibes his blood, but the exorcist does not
awaken. Weak and unstable, Mary stumbles back to find Maria but
suffers from a bout of amnesia that leaves Maria shaken. -- VIZ Media

The Conditions of Paradise
The Armed Detective Agency's genius sleuth Ranpo hits a wall after a
skill user with the frightening ability to eliminate criminal evidence
sets the stage for the most mind-boggling murder case yet. What's
more, as the Agency members continue to solve the riddle that is
Dostoyevsky, they discover the evil conjurer is just the tip of the
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Bungo Stray Dogs, Vol. 15
The Armed Detective Agency receives an anonymous request-and it's
asking for Kyouka's help by name. But during her investigation with
Atsushi, ex-Guild member Montgomery keeps mysteriously getting in
their way! And as another old foe defies death while seeking a
triumphant return, a newer enemy-the sinister Dostoyevsky-bares his
fangs against both the Armed Detective Agency and the Port Mafia.
Threatening to slowly but surely swallow the dark underbelly of
Yokohama, how will this devil of a man alter the playing
field?!--EndFragment--

Bungo Stray Dogs
As Ryuunousuke Akutagawa and Nathaniel Hawthorne engage in a life-ordeath battle, Chuuya Nakahara has information about The Guild's plot
to destroy the Armed Detective Agency. H.P. Lovecraft and John
Steinbeck also reveal their powerful abilities!
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Natsume's Book of Friends
A windfall for every reader: a trove of marvelous impossible-to-find
Kafka stories in a masterful new translation by Michael Hofmann
Selected by the preeminent Kafka biographer and scholar Reiner Stach
and newly translated by the peerless Michael Hofmann, the seventy-four
pieces gathered here have been lost to sight for decades and two of
them have never been translated into English before. Some stories are
several pages long; some run about a page; a handful are only a few
lines long: all are marvels. Even the most fragmentary texts are
revelations. These pieces were drawn from two large volumes of the S.
Fischer Verlag edition Nachgelassene Schriften und Fragmente (totaling
some 1100 pages). “Franz Kafka is the master of the literary
fragment,” as Stach comments in his afterword: "In no other European
author does the proportion of completed and published works loom quite
sosmall in the overall mass of his papers, which consist largely of
broken-off beginnings.” In fact, as Hofmann recently added:
“‘Finished' seems to me, in the context of Kafka, a dubious or ironic
condition, anyway. The more finished, the less finished. The less
finished, the more finished. Gregor Samsa’s sister Grete getting up to
stretch in the streetcar. What kind of an ending is that?! There’s
perhaps some distinction to be made between ‘finished' and ‘ended.'
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Everything continues to vibrate or unsettle, anyway. Reiner Stach
points out that none of the three novels were ‘completed.' Some pieces
break off, or are concluded, or stop—it doesn’t matter!—after two
hundred pages, some after two lines. The gusto, the friendliness, the
wit with which Kafka launches himself into these things is
astonishing.”

Bungo Stray Dogs: Another Story
Domestic Girlfriend 23
In the second Witches of Echo Park novel, one coven must keep the
world in balance and stand against a rising darkness. Lyse MacAllister
did not step into an easy role when she took over as master of the
Echo Park coven of witches after her great-aunt Eleanora’s death. As
she begins to forge the bonds that will help her lead her sisters, she
struggles to come to terms with her growing powers. And she soon faces
a deadly new threat. A group of fanatics intent on bringing about the
end of times has invaded the witches Council—but the Council is
turning a blind eye to the danger growing in its midst. Only one witch
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is prophesied to be able to stop the encroaching darkness. And if Lyse
and her blood sisters are to have any chance at protecting all we know
from being lost forever, they must keep her safe—no matter what the
cost…

Rashoumon
Thanks to the Decay of the Angel, the Armed Detective Agency is on the
run as the nation's most wanted criminals. To pursue them, the
military police dispatch their elite suppression unit: the Hunting
Dogs, led by Captain Ouchi Fukuchi. Do Yokohama's wandering strays
have what it takes to escape the government's fangs?!

The Lost Writings
Mob's younger brother Ritsu has been abducted by the sinister
superpowered cabal, Claw! In order to save him, Mob and Teru team up
with Dimple to infiltrate the mysterious organizationin a psychic
battle that will pit middle school kids up against adults with money,
resourcesand powers of their own! From the creator of One-Punch Man!
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Bungo Stray Dogs
As Kyouka fights her past demons, the threat of a three-way war
between the Armed Detective Agency, the Guild, and the Port Mafia
looms. With each side fortifying their defenses, who will seize the
initiative and land the first crushing blow? After an attack by the
Guild's fellowcrafts, the Agency's chances for survival might just be
gone with the wind

Bungo Stray Dogs, Vol. 16
Known for his biting wit and rapid-fire brain cells, Yukito Ayatsuji
is a detective and top-ranked skill user who possesses the ability to
expose any crime. When a request to investigate a puzzling murder
incident hits his desk, Ayatsuji must team up with Mizuki Tsujimura, a
spunky agent sent from the Special Division, to tackle the case. Can
the unlikely duo get to the bottom of this mystery?!

Bungo Stray Dogs
With most of the Armed Detective Agency captured, Atsushi and Kyouka
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stage a jailbreak to secure the assistance of the man with the power
to erase evidence: Mushitarou Oguri.Equipped with his knowledge of the
Decay of the Angel (and the assistance of a mysteriousbenefactor), the
pair sets their sights on their next target: the majestic Sky Casino!
Can theyslip through the fangs of the Hunting Dogs and seize a faint
glimmer of hope?

Kingdom of the Blazing Phoenix
In a world haunted by dangerous supernatural forces, there are still
some problems you can't solve no matter how much spiritual power you
have. And a good thing too--because phony exorcist Reigen Arataka
doesn't have any! But that's never stopped Reigen from running a
ghostbusting businessand his new part-time office assistant is none
other than Tome Kurata, a girl obsessed with the strange and
unexplained--and the schoolmate of Reigen's protégé, Shigeo Mob
Kageyama. Yet whereas Mob's incredible psychic strength resolved many
a case for Reigen, Tome is as powerless as her boss! Or so she may
think at firstbut if there's one thing a master scam artist knows how
to teach, it's the power of confidence and belief!
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Bungo Stray Dogs: Another Story
Regaining consciousness after nearly losing his life to Akutagawa,
Atsushi is paralyzed by the thought of bringing more death and
destruction down on the heads of his companions at the Armed Detective
Agency and vows to run away. But before he can make good on his
resolution, the Mafia sends Ryuurou Hirotsu of the merciless Black
Lizard squad to storm their offices! Between the bomb-tossing
Motojirou Kajii and the demure, kimono-wearing Kyouka Izumi, will the
Mafia's literary giants close the book on Atsushi and the Armed
Detective Agency for good?!

Bungo Stray Dogs
Yoh, a shaman, meaning he has the ability to channel spirits, is
training to compete in the "Shaman Fight in Tokyo," a tournament held
every 500 years to see who will become the Shaman King and shape
humanity's future.

Bungo Stray Dogs, Vol. 4 (light novel)
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With only minutes to stop the Moby-Dick from crashing down on
Yokohama, Atsushi encounters his nemesis, Akutagawa! However, the faceoff turns into a three-man battle when Fitzgerald enters the fray. Can
Atsushi and Akutagawa counter the Guild leader's extravagant ability
in time to stop the white whale's descent?!!--EndFragment--

First Love Monster
The hundred-year war between the kingdoms of Midland and Tudor nears
an end as the legendary Band of the Hawk mercenaries, led by the
charismatic Griffith and his fearless berserker champion Guts, turn
the tide in Midland s favor. But impending victory ignites a secret
war within Midland, as those seeking courtly favor see the ambitious
Griffith as an obstacle to power. And nothing is more powerful than an
enemy unseen! Collects Berserk volumes 7-9.

Bungo Stray Dogs
Class is in session! As newly enrolled students of Special Military
School #13, the gang must plunder stars in order to become soldiers-a
title the perpetually hormonal Rihito couldn't care less about. While
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juggling studies and military training, Jail and the others begin to
look for the meaning behind their mysterious time slip, only to come
across the school's disturbing connection to the Aces

Seraph of the End
After Rui suddenly breaks up with him, Natsuo, still unable to accept
reality, runs into an enigmatic woman. "Hey, why don't the two of us
slip out of here?" A sudden breakup, and just as suddenly, a new
encounter, as Natsuo begins to walk a new forbidden path!

Baccano!, Chapter 17 (manga)
• A 32-volume series—over 22 million graphic novels sold in Japan! •
330k units of Shaman King manga have sold through in the U.S. to date.
• Available on home video from 4Kids Entertainment • Trading card
games, toys, and video game support • Was serialized in SHONEN JUMP
magazine • Released every two months Yoh Asakura is a shaman—one of
the gifted few who, thanks to training or natural talent, can channel
spirits that most people can't even see. With the help of his fiancée,
Anna, Yoh is in training for the ultimate shaman sports event: the
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"Shaman Fight in Tokyo," the once-every-500-years tournament to see
who can shape humanity's future and become the Shaman King. But
unfortunately for Yoh, every shaman in the world is competing for the
same prize… Hao possesses so much mana that it virtually guarantees
his victory in the Shaman Fight. So how in the world can Yoh and his
friends beat him?! Mikihisa offers to teach Ren the Ultra-Senji
Ryakketsu, but is Ren too stubborn to accept his help? If Hao's power
doesn't destroy our heroes, perhaps pride will…

Mob Psycho 100 Volume 5
Sarina and her best friend Sumi are super close. Sumi often crashes at
Sarina's place, and sometimes the two even make out a little bit. But
Sarina figures a romantic relationship could never work between them.
Sarina is an organized office worker, while Sumi is a nomadic
freelance writer. Can the two find a way to make their very different
lifestyles mesh?

No Longer Human
With the heads of the Agency and the Port Mafia on the brink of death
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due to a "cannibal" virus, the vicious rivalry between the groups
rears its head once more! As the fearsome Akutagawa and former
assassin Kyouka face off in a fatal battle, a rare confrontation
between the cocky Chuuya and genius detective Ranpo threatens to
disrupt the city's peace. Meanwhile, Kunikida and Atsushi are off to
search for a cure, but will they make it in time or will they be
doomed to fall before their old nemeses?!--EndFragment--

Berserk Deluxe Volume 3
Now that Ferid’s been rescued, Yuichiro and the gang regroup at
Guren’s childhood home. There, Guren reveals a terrible secret—the
angel that was summoned with the original apocalypse is trapped
inside, and Yuichiro and his friends must work together to defeat it!
Meanwhile, Krul is taken to Second Progenitor Urd Geales, the current
leader of the vampires. While there, she reveals some old secrets of
her own -- VIZ Media

Bungo Stray Dogs
A local exorcist has passed away, leaving behind a study packed with a
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lifetime of important yokai research. But his family are normal and
don’t know where he’s hidden his workroom. Now all the exorcists in
the area are on the hunt for the mysterious library. But Natsume can’t
decide what is more dangerous—letting the other exorcists find the
collection, or discovering it himself! -- VIZ Media

Bungo Stray Dogs
With the threat of civil war looming, Iris must figure out how to
protect her fiefdom. To her surprise, her most dangerous opponent
might be an old rival in love, Yuri. Yuri has the second prince
twisted around her finger, and seems to be the driving force behind
the kingdom's unrest. Will Iris figure out Yuri's plan, or will she
lose once again?

Bloody Mary
This fairy tale retelling lives in a mystical world inspired by the
Far East, where the Dragon Lord and the Serpent God battle for control
of the earthly realm; it is here that the flawed heroine of Forest of
a Thousand Lanterns finally meets her match. An epic fantasy finale to
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that breathtaking and dazzling story. Princess Jade has grown up in
exile, hidden away in a monastery while her stepmother, the ruthless
Xifeng, rules as Empress of Feng Lu. But the empire is in distress and
its people are sinking into poverty and despair. Even though Jade
doesn't want the crown, she knows she is the only one who can dethrone
the Empress and set the world right. Ready to reclaim her place as
rightful heir, Jade embarks on a quest to raise the Dragon Lords and
defeat Xifeng and the Serpent God once and for all. But will the same
darkness that took Xifeng take Jade, too? Or will she find the
strength within to save herself, her friends, and her empire? Set in
an East Asian-inspired fantasy world filled with breathtaking pain and
beauty, Kingdom of the Blazing Phoenix is filled with dazzling magic,
powerful prose, and characters readers won't soon forget. Fans of
Stealing Snow, Red Queen, and The Wrath and the Dawn will hungrily
devour this page-turning read. Praise for Kingdom of the Blazing
Phoenix: "There aren't many authors who could so precisely undo their
first book with their second, but it is this clever unweaving that
shows Dao's brilliance and skill. With heart-stopping action and
wonderful new characters, this is not a sequel to be missed." --EK
Johnston, #1 New York Times bestselling author "A lush, enchanting
tale of magic, myth, and absolute courage. At once gorgeously woven
and deliciously gruesome, Kingdom of the Blazing Phoenix is a
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thrilling end to a series that feels like a classic in its own right."
--Natalie Mae, author of The Kinder Poison "Kingdom of the Blazing
Phoenix is the stunning counterpoint to Forest of a Thousand Lanterns.
A refreshing take on the classic heroine, and an adventure of stories
nestled within stories, this is a book fairytale lovers will tuck
among their most beloved treasures." --Emily X.R. Pan, New York Times
bestselling author of The Astonishing Color of After "Kingdom of the
Blazing Phoenix broke my heart and filled it, all at once. In the
process, Julie C. Dao has turned a well-worn tale into something
thrilling and new. Ornate, tender, and magical. I could not put this
book down." --Tochi Onyebuchi, author of Beasts Made of Night and
Crown of Thunder "Beautifully written and masterfully told, Kingdom of
the Blazing Phoenix feels at once timeless and entirely new . . . I
loved it with my whole heart." --Margaret Rogerson, New York Times
bestselling author of An Enchantment of Ravens "Utterly brilliant in
every way, Kingdom of the Blazing Phoenix is the perfect follow-up to
Julie C. Dao's debut. This is the dark fantasy I've been waiting for,
and I can't get enough!" --Beth Revis, New York Times bestselling
author of Give the Dark My Love "A grand adventure for fans of fairy
tales, fables, and legends coupled with the vibrant history of Chinese
dynasties."--Kirkus Reviews * "A top purchase for most fantasy
collections." --School Library Journal, starred review
Page 18/25

File Type PDF Bungo Stray Dogs Vol 17 Bungo Stray Dogs 17
Bungo Stray Dogs
As Kyouka fights her past demons, the threat of a three-way war
between the Armed Detective Agency, the Guild, and the Port Mafia
looms. With each side fortifying their defenses, who will seize the
initiative and land the first crushing blow? After an attack by the
Guild's fellowcrafts, the Agency's chances for survival might just be
gone with the wind

Bungo Stray Dogs
Still on the run from the law, the Armed Detective Agency is forced to
strike deals with the unlikeliest of allies. As Atsushi negotiates
with Fitzgerald to use the "Eyes of God" and Dazai is locked in a
battle of wits against Dostoyevsky, the Port Mafia offers to shelter
the others-but only if Yosano comes over to their side. With nowhere
else to turn and the military's Hunting Dogs closing in, Yosano must
come to grips with her dark past

Shaman King 12
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A young man describes his torment as he struggles to reconcile the
diverse influences of Western culture and the traditions of his own
Japanese heritage

Plunderer
Known for his biting wit and rapid-fire brain cells, Yukito Ayatsuji
is a detective and top-ranked skill user who possesses the ability to
expose any crime. When a request to investigate a puzzling murder
incident hits his desk, Ayatsuji must team up with Mizuki Tsujimura, a
spunky agent sent from the Special Division, to tackle the case. Can
the unlikely duo get to the bottom of this mystery?!

Shaman King, Vol. 17
The Armed Detective Agency's latest case brings them to a strange
island off the coast of Yokohama called "Standard Island," but what
awaits them turns out to be far more complicated than expected: a
bomb, time travel, a mysterious skill user named H.G. Wells Will this
incident spell the end of Yokohama itself?!
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Bungo Stray Dogs
Written in 1913, this modern classic was the source for the highly
acclaimed film, The Mistress In The Wild Geese, prominent Japanese
novelist Ogai Mori offers a poignant story of unfulfilled love, set
against the background of the dizzying social change accompanying the
fall of the Meiji regime. The young heroine, Otama, is forced by
poverty to become a moneylender's mistress. She is surrounded by
skillfully-drawn characters—her weak-willed father, her virile and
calculating lover (and his suspicious wife), and the handsome student
who is both the object of her desire and the symbol of her rescue—as
well as a colorful procession of Meiji era figures—geisha, students,
entertainers, unscrupulous matchmakers, shopkeepers, and greedy
landladies. Like those around her, and like the wild geese of the
titles, Otama yearns for the freedom of flight. Her dawning
consciousness of her predicament brings the novel to a touching
climax.

Bungo Stray Dogs, Vol. 14
The second book in the spine-tingling Dark Matter trilogy. Finding the
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cause of a deadly epidemic and a cure has never been more urgent--or
uncertain. Shay, one of the rare survivors of the epidemic sweeping
the UK, has surrendered herself to the Army because she believes she's
a carrier of the deadly disease. Along with other survivors, she
unwillingly becomes a test subject in an effort to find a cure. When
the lab where she's being held is attacked, Shay and a few others
escape--with the help of Dr. Alex Cross, Kai's hated stepfather and
Callie's father. Alex is the leader of the cult-like group Multiverse.
Their agenda is murky, but genetic engineering might be one of their
goals. Meanwhile, a heartbroken Kai is determined to find Shay. He's
discovered survivors aren't carriers, and Shay sacrificed herself for
nothing. Teaming up with other survivors who are being hunted, Kai
races to rescue Shay before it's too late. His sister, Callie, the
true carrier of the epidemic, continues to hide her secret, and a wave
of infection follows in her wake as she travels across the country. As
mysteries deepen, the teens must decide whom to trust, and their
friendships are tested. Is Callie who she says she is? Should Shay
trust the man her mother ran away from--a man Kai hates? Will Kai ever
forgive Shay for her betrayal?

Mob Psycho 100: Reigen
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Finally, the Waste War begins! As outside forces start to obliterate
the school, the members of Class A-including Tokikaze and Jail-dive
headfirst into an enemy-infested area to protect their friends.
Meanwhile, an unconscious Rihito undergoes a risky operation far
removed from the chaos outside. Will the blissfully unaware Ace-to-be
make it in time to save his comrades?!
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